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Dear Chief in Editor of the Galen Medical Journal,
I, Dr. Habib Farahmand, corresponding author would like to submit the case report entitled: “Multiple third, fourth and lateral ventricular cavernous malformations (A rare case in literature)" to your Journal.
This manuscript was not submitted in any other journal.
 All Authors reviewed the article and they have agreed with the contents of the paper. 
No conflict Interest was provided for this paper.
Thank you very much. I am look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible. 
Sincerely yours
Habib Farahmand, MD, 
Department of Radiology, Ali Ibn Abitaleb Hospital, Ali Ibn Abitaleb Square, 7717937555. Rafsanjan University of Medical Sciences. 
Tel: (98) 3434280185, Fax: (98) 3434280185, Email: crcdc2research@gmail.com
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